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Thessaloniki, 18 April 2022 
 
 
SUBJECT: "Announcement for the Annual Presentation to analysts of the Financial Results for the 

financial year 2021" 

 

On Friday 15 April 2022 at the headquarters of EYATH SA (91 Tsimiski, Thessaloniki), the presentation 

of the financial results for the financial year 2021 to the financial analysts was held by 

videoconference. 

The main features, high operating performance and high energy costs, shaped the Group's financial 

results, with stable profitability and increased liquidity. 

In an environment dominated by the pandemic and the energy crisis, EYATH remained committed to 

its strategic choices of Sustainable Development, Resilience and Social Cohesion, stressed the 

Chairman of the Board of Directors, Professor Agis Papadopoulos, noting that "for three years now, 

we have been planning and implementing energy saving projects, CO2 emission reduction and self-

generation projects in our energy-intensive production infrastructures. At the same time, all this time 

we have been consistently working towards sustainability, as illustrated in the publication of our first 

Sustainability Report for the years 2019-2020".  

Despite the adversities, EYATH's operational performance has been excellent, its collectability was 

the highest in recent years and its cash reserves have increased significantly, thanks to the 

operational planning and the valuable contribution of its employees, highlighted the CEO of EYATH 

S.A. E, Mr. Anthimos Amanatidis, stressing that this is why "we decided to absorb and balance the 

high energy costs in the medium term, without burdening our consumers' tariffs until 2023. At the 

same time, the upcoming investment projects of EYATH include the installation of "smart" water 

meters, the implementation of a new integrated service and billing system for consumers, the 

creation of new water storage tanks and, above all, the start of the expansion of the Thessaloniki 

Water Treatment Plant, which will improve the company's "water performance" in cases of 

emergency and will allow it to increase its turnover by expanding to new areas. 

In detail, the financial results were presented by Mr. Dimitris Alexandris, Chief Financial Officer, 

followed by a discussion with analysts.  

 

Investors are informed that the Company's presentation is posted on the website of EYATH S.A. 

(www.eyath.gr) in the "Investor Information" section. 

 

For further information, please contact the Shareholders and Corporate Announcements 

Department. 

91 Tsimiski 91, P.O. Box 546 31, Thessaloniki 

Tel. +30 2310 966719 and 720 Fax: +30 2310 969431 

E-mail: investors@eyath.gr 
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